
 
 
 
 
To:  FCG Field Sales, Distribution 
Date:  June 2, 2020 
Subject:  Minimum Order Quantity and Made-to-Order Changes/ Obsolete Parts 
 
 
The Hose Products Division has identified a concern regarding minimum order quantities that 
occurred during the merging of the former Industrial Hose Products Division item master with 
the combined Hose Products Division item master. The attached list reflects the part numbers 
that have an updated minimum order quantity. 
 
In addition, some parts have been moved to made-to-order, removed from the made-to-order 
list or obsoleted. Please see the attached lists for the specific part numbers that have been 
affected. There are a number of proprietary parts as well as nonstandard parts that are not 
included on the lists below. Customers ordering these parts will be notified separately of these 
changes. All adjustments mentioned above will take effect July 1st, 2020. 
 
If you have questions, please reach out to your Hose Products Division Product Sales Manager. 
 
 
Thank you for your business.  
 
HPD Sales and Marketing Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


